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Update Re: Bristol Waste Company 10 year Contract

Introduction

Bristol Waste has been given a 10 year contract till 2026 which was approved by the Mayor at Cabinet on 11 
August 2016.

Bristol Waste Company are delivering and driving waste activities for the City. This includes:

Refuse and Recycling Collections:  Street Cleansing: Winter maintenance: Household Waste Recycling Centres: 
Community engagement and resolving complaints: Communication, Education and engagement and PR: Waste 
Disposal: Commercial waste.

 

Why Bristol Waste Company 

We believe we all want to have pride in our city and be a city that does the right things. We will work with 
Communities, Partners and other businesses to support people doing the right thing and support the 
behaviour changes needed which over a longer period will result in lower costs and more environmental 
benefits.

What we will do:-

 Support the reduction of waste that goes into the system
 Be an advocate for re-use and provide residents with re-use facilities
 Increase recyclable materials 
 Encourage people to stop dropping litter in the streets 
 Improve the way the streets look without it being cluttered with bins
 Work with Green Capital Partnership and other organisations such as the re-use network
 Work with schools 



 

Other Service Developments being planned

Other Service Developments being planned:

 3rd HWRC – Hartcliffe Way
 Mayor Street Clean Campaign
 Website that links to other organisations - see us as www.bristolwastecompany.co.uk

Hartcliffe Way Proposals

Bristol City Council wants to build a 3rd HWRC at Hartcliffe Way. Bristol Waste Company has confirmed that if 
the Council builds the site as a Household Waste Reuse and Recycling Centre then Bristol Waste Company will 
operate that site and will also run the other two sites in the City (Avonmouth and Days Road). Bristol Waste 
Company also intends to invest and make improvement to the two existing sites. 

At the moment it is envisaged that the Hartcliffe Way site will be built and operating by 2018. A project team 
consisting of officers from the Council and from Bristol Waste Company is being formed and will meet in the 
near future to determine the overall project plan, to include site design and timescales for construction. Bristol 
Waste is committed to ensuring that the design includes provision for a good quality Reuse facility and would 
like to engage with local groups and Reuse networks to assist with this. 

Bristol Waste Company will need to relocate some or all of its Street Cleansing operations which is currently 
based at this site. 

  

Bristol Waste Company believes that we can only achieve these things through behavioural change both within 
the company and amongst residents and businesses. We want to harness and develop the good behaviours 
already shown by the majority of communities where residents keep their streets clean, recycle as much as 
they can and dispose of any waste in an appropriate manner.

Bristol Waste Company looks forward to working with the Neighbourhood Partnership and forums to improve 
your area and the City as a whole.


